

Bristol Fire Department

Inter Office Memorandum

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

CCI

File

Date:

October 21, 2021

Re:

License Recommendation, November 10 Council Meeting

The fire department has reviewed the license requests presented as follows:

1. Victualling License – 500 Wood St. Unit 113

Brian Dwiggins for Borealis Coffee Company, LLC.

There is no objection to the granting of said licenses provided the applicant is in compliance with all applicable laws, codes, ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.

LOWENCONTENTE AND: 13
STEVEN CONTENTE TOWN Administrator Town Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

DEC 0 1 2021

MEETING